STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@po.state.ct.us
www.ct.gov/csc

October 22, 2004
TO: Parties and Intervenors
FROM: Pamela B. Katz, P.E. [7{?(
Chairman
RE: DOCKET NO. 272 - The Conhnecticut Light and Power Company and The United

Illuminating Company application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility
and Public Need for the construction of a new 345-kV electric transmission line and
associated facilities between the Scovill Rock Switching Station in Middletown and
the Norwalk Substation in Norwalk, Connecticut.

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is considering taking Administrative Notice in Docket
No. 272 of the transcript from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) Technical
Conference (PL04-14-000) regarding the Connecticut Transmission Infrastructure Issues held in
Hartford on October 13, 2004.

The Council invites comments regarding the appropriateness of this action by Friday, October 29,
2004.
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